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Dear parent/carer 
 
Staff Development Review Afternoon 
 
We are writing to remind you of our early finish, as calendared, for Thursday 
5th October 2023. On this day, the school will close to all students at the earlier time of 
12pm to allow for a staff development and performance review.  
 
Grab and go lunch will be available to those who wish to purchase and for all those who 
receive free school meals. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
L Seymour 
Principal 
 


